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THE QUEEN’S HEALTH SYSTEMS LAUNCHES DRIVE-THRU FLU SHOT 
CLINICS AROUND OAHU 

 
HONOLULU – In an effort to reduce the spread of the flu, The Queen’s Health Systems will be offering 
a number of drive-thru flu shot clinics around Oahu.   
 
No appointment is necessary at any of the locations listed below.  For more information and to 
download forms visit https://www.queens.org/flushot 
 
The Queen’s Health Systems 
 
*Please bring an ID and your health insurance card 
*Flu shots available for those ages 11-years old and older 
*Not valid for Kaiser insurance 
 

Date Time Location Address 
Sunday, 
September 27 

9:00 a.m.-
1:00 p.m. 

Queen’s Punchbowl-POB 3 550 South Beretania Street 

Sunday, October 
4 

9:00 a.m.-
1:00 p.m. 

Queen’s West Oahu-
Sullivan Center 

91-2127 Fort Weaver Road 

Sunday, October 
11 

9:00 a.m.-
1:00 p.m. 

Queen’s Punchbowl-POB 3 550 South Beretania Street 

Sunday, October 
18 

9:00 a.m.-
1:00 p.m. 

Queen’s West Oahu-
Sullivan Center 

91-2127 Fort Weaver Road 

 
 
Queen’s Island Urgent Care (through October 2) 
 
*Please bring an ID and your health insurance card 
*Flu shot available for those ages 9-years old and older 
*Not valid for Kaiser, VA, or Tricare Insurance 
 

Date Time Location Address 
Mondays 9:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. Hawaii Kai 377 Keahole Street 
Tuesdays 9:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. Pearl Kai 98-199 Kamehameha 

Highway 

https://www.queens.org/flushot


                          
Wednesdays 9:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. EmPower Health 91-6390 Kapolei Parkway 
Thursdays 9:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. Kapahulu 449 Kapahulu Avenue 
Fridays 9:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. EmPower Health 91-6390 Kapolei Parkway 
Saturdays 9:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. Pearl Kai 98-199 Kamehameha 

Highway 
Sundays 9:00 a.m.-6:00 p.m. Kahala 1215 Hunakai Street 

 
Queen’s has also set up a flu info line where you can call and get your questions answered about the flu 
such as: 

 
*Where to get the flu shot? 
*Who should or should not get it? 
*If I have COVID or am sick, should I get the flu shot? 

 
The phone number is 808-691-8200.  It is staffed by nurses and available from 8:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. 
seven days a week. 
 
“We are urging everyone in our community to get vaccinated against the flu.  It is especially important 
this year since we want our hospitals to be available to all members of our community and not be 
overwhelmed with flu and COVID patients.  Now is the time to take advantage of our flu shot clinics 
which we are making easily accessible for everyone,” said Jill Hoggard Green, President and CEO of 
The Queen’s Health Systems. 
  

# # # 
 
 
The Queen’s Health Systems (QHS) is a nonprofit corporation established in 1985 to provide expanded health care capabilities to the people of Hawaii and 
the Pacific Basin. It is Hawaii’s preeminent family of health care-related companies, and has more than 7,000 employees and more than 1,500 affiliated 
physicians and providers in its statewide network. QHS consists of The Queen’s Medical Center (Hawaii’s oldest hospital founded in 1859), The Queen’s 
Medical Center – West O‘ahu, Molokai General Hospital, Queen’s North Hawaii Community Hospital, The Queen’s Health Care Centers, Queen Emma 
Land Company, Queen’s Development Corporation, Queen’s Insurance Exchange, Queen’s Clinically Integrated Physician Network, and Queen’s 
‘Akoakoa, and has ownership interests in CareResource Hawaii, Hamamatsu/Queen’s PET Imaging Center, and Diagnostic Laboratory Services. 
 


